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	Substantial damage - Sea Horse Park Clubhouse and Laundry



From: Suzanne Pettigrew    Date: May 8, 2025 at 1:46:56 PM EDT
To:      Camille, Peter, Dave, me, John, Cathy, Craig

Good Morning
Here is what the county has provided  to Camille, for the Clubhouse and Laundry room- as the FEMA amounts & the 2 property cards:
for discussion at next BOD meetings- Agenda item
Andy- please save on BOD website
 
Camille/ John- can you have available to share at the meetings- what the current $$ rebuild costs are that the county has attached with each of these buildings
Camille- advised me that the county is insisting we have an appraisal done on both buildings- I have approved this- at a cost of $1000- an asked if we can have available for the BOD to review prior to our next BOD meetings
Thank you
Sue Pettigrew, President
Sea Horse Park, Board of Directors
Email: suzpettigrew@gmail.com
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